
 

 

 
PRESS RELEASE 

 
Unipol Gruppo Finanziario presents its 

2010-2012 Sustainability Plan 
and 2009 Sustainability Report in Bolzano. 

 
Amongst those taking part will be Chairman Pierluigi Stefanini 

 
Wednesday, 16 June 2010, 5pm 

Palazzo Mercantile – Conference Room - Via Argentieri 
 
 
Unipol Gruppo Finanziario will present its Sustainability Plan and Sustainability 
Report at 5pm on Wednesday, 16 June 2010 at the Palazzo Mercantile in Bozen. 
Participants in the debate will be UGF’s Chairman, Pierluigi Stefanini, the 
Chairman of CNA-SHV in Bolzano Claudio Corrarati, the Chairman of the Social 
Cooperative NOVUM Tiziano Mazzurana, and the Director of the Department 
for Innovation, IT, Employment, Cooperatives, Finance and Budget for the 
Independent Province of Bolzano Andrea Zeppa.  
The meeting will be chaired and coordinated by Toni Serafini, Chairman of 
Unipol’s Regional Board in Alto Adige (South Tyrol). 
This event will provide UGF with the opportunity to give its partners and the 
entire community an account of its strategies, its objectives and the initiatives it 
has undertaken, as part of its corporate responsibility, contained in its 2010-
2012 Sustainability Plan, which will be presented along with its 2009 
Sustainability Report in order to provide a complete picture of the financial, 
social and environmental decisions made by the Group and at the same time to 
provide it with an opportunity to invite discussion and suggestions for 
improvement. 
 
 
We should be most grateful if you could publish this. 
 
Bolzano, 14 June 2010 
 
 

www.unipolgf.it 
 
For further information please contact Fabio Bego on 335 5693072 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 


